
 

 
 

The Piggott School Bake Off 
 

Now is your chance to show off your baking skills. Please bake and decorate a cake for the Christmas Fayre. 

The competition will take place on Friday 24
th 

November. 
 

Please bring your cake to Mrs Amor by 12.30 pm on the morning of the 24
th 

November. Please label your 

tin/cake container if you wish for it to be returned. 
 

All cakes will be on view at the Christmas Fayre and will be sold during the evening with all proceeds going to 

the Christmas Fayre. 

 
The winner will be announced on the evening. 

 
Please fill in the form below and attach it to the cake tin/container 

 
Prize: £20 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Name of Baker………………………………….. 

Name of cake…………………………………… 

Ingredients………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 
 

 


